
Henderson County Republican Central Committee (HCRCC) is accepting 
resumes for the recommendation of the next Henderson County State’s 
Attorney. The HCRCC is providing a recommendation to the Henderson County 
Board for an appointment to fill the vacancy created in the position of 
Henderson County State’s Attorney. Qualified candidates may submit resumes 
to Chairman Jon Riley at jrts.riley2010@gmail.com. Resumes are due by May 2, 
2025. If selected for an interview, interviews will occur on May 5, 2025 at 5:00 
p.m. at the Henderson County Courthouse, 307 Warren Street, Oquawka, 
Illinois.  
  
The Henderson County State’s Attorney’s OƯice serves the citizens of 
Henderson County, Illinois, which number approximately 6,300. The City of 
Oquawka is the county seat and houses the second oldest functioning 
courthouse in the State of Illinois. The state’s attorney’s oƯice is comprised of 
the state’s attorney, a victim-witness coordinator, and an administrative 
assistant. The oƯice has a wide range of duties and responsibilities which 
include: prosecuting felony, misdemeanor, and traƯic cases; prosecuting 
juvenile cases; providing victim-witness services; providing legal guidance to 
the county board and elected and appointed county oƯicials.  
  
The salary is currently set at approximately $160,000.00. 
 


